
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday

Literacy

Read a book and act 
out your favourite 
part of the story.

Jolly Phonics
Mrs. Newman Yy

Miss Andreachuk Jj
Look at the picture, 
say the letter name, 
say the sound and do 
the action.

Turn off the lights 
and read a book with 
a flashlight.

Look for the letter 
you learned 
yesterday.

Read a book and pick 
your favourite picture 
(illustration). Talk 
about why the 
illustration is your 
favourite.

Numeracy

Look around your 
home for objects 
that are triangles 
and rectangles. Draw 
a picture of 4 
objects that you 
find. What is the 
difference between a 
triangle and a 
rectangle?

Print numbers 1-15. 
Have a family member 
shout a number and 
you erase that 
number.

Take all of your socks 
out of your drawer 
and pull them apart. 
Mix them up and pair 
them back together. 
How many socks do 
you have? How many 
pairs do you have? 
Can you make a bunny 
out of your socks?

Count out 20 blocks. 
What can you build 
with 20 blocks?

Play

Have fun playing with 
your toys.
Make up a story with 
your toys. Share 
your story with a 
family member.

Play a board game. Fill the sink with 
water and bubbles 
and have fun playing 
in the water. Find 
objects that will sink 
and float.

Listen to and sing 
along to Peter 
Cottontail on YouTube 
and Boom Chicka Boom 
Easter Songs for Kids 
on YouTube.

Other 
Ideas

Practice singing the 
days of the week.

Draw an Easter egg 
and draw AB patterns 
on it. See example 
picture on the side. 
The eggs, chicks, and 
butterflies are AB 
patterns.

Draw a picture of 
your school friends 
and try to print their 
names.

Help your family fold 
towels and facecloths.

Week Two: April 6-9, 2020 Colour each box as you complete the activity.

Google:  
Jolly Phonics 
for the 
picture and 
songs.


